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Please pray with us for: 

• For the Church in Jarabacoa 

• For us to gain language skills quickly 

• Ezra’s Salvation at an early age 

 

June 2018 

 

 
 

Safe Arrival  
We landed in Santiago, Dominican 

Republic on June 5th. We are grateful for all those 

who were praying. Ezra seemed to enjoy his first 

plane trip. Three days after we landed all of our 

belongings cleared customs. Praise the Lord!! 

 

Spiders, Snakes, and Stitches 
We have seen some incredible critters our  

first few weeks here. Apparently they all came out 

for our arrival. We were told that some of these, 

like the scorpion, are hardly ever seen. This spider 

greeted us in the bathroom, and his relatives have 

been our faithful companions.  We check our 

clothes, shoes, and bedding every day. The 

mosquitos have been the most annoying for Teah.  

  

Our first week here Ezra fell on the 

concrete. Its not hard to do since all the surfaces 

are concrete. When he fell he bit his lip hard. We 

had to make a trip to the E.R. which resulted in 

three stitches. He is a fighter as most of you know, 

so he is pretty much healed up now. Please keep 

praying for Ezra’s protection here.  

 Speaking Opportunities  
 Since we arrived we have had the 

opportunity to share our testimonies with the 

Haitian congregation and the Dominican 

congregation with the help of Pasteur Wesley. 

Teah had the opportunity to co-teach the 

children’s class in Spanish one Sunday, and I was 

also able to give the devotion at our weekly young  

adultactivity twice. We had a big bonfire and 

roasted hot dogs each time. For the first devotion 

I spoke out of Hebrews 12:28-29 about God being 

a consuming fire and used the bonfire as a visual 

aid. Several of the youth are learning to speak 

English and translated for me. The day after, 

Jeffrey, one of our faithful young men brought me 

the visual below, which is an actual picture of our 

bonfire. It is awesome to see God’s truth 

impacting lives.  

 
Thank you for all you do for The Lord!   
Josh and Teah Lane 
www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR 


